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State Attorney Period Of Interest Closure  
 
Rockford Hills (City Hall) – We want to officially say thank you to those who have submitted 
their letters of interest. We have been reviewing what has been sent our way and will be 
reaching out to schedule interviews in the next few days. That said, we neglected to share a 
deadline to submit letters of interest, so we would like to share with those who are interested 
but have yet to submit a letter of interest that we will no longer be accepting them after 8pm 
Eastern time Wednesday, March 6, 2024. Again any letters of interest should be sent to my 
email.  
 
Thank each and everyone of you for your continued support and we look forward to having our 
new State Attorney at the helm of the DOJ here soon. 
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